
GURU NANAK COLLEGE, DHANBAD.

Date :31/05/2024

Notice
This is for information to all concerned that the college will remain closed on
account of Summer Vacation from 01/06/2024 to 20/06/2024. However, the
college office will function as per the usual time table on all working days . As this
is also to be noted that the Admission forms verification process of FYUGP
(2024-2028) has been scheduled to be carried out at our college during this
vacation period.
Therefore,teachers ,if any, desirous of leaving headquarters for urgent purpose/s
must seek prior permission in person from the undersigned.

Dr. Sanjay Prasad
Principal


